
 
 

  

 

Friday, January 11, 2019 

Dear Parents of Grades 1, 2, 3 and 4 students, 

 Eating Healthy Has Never Been So Easy. 
In order to promote good health and encourage our children to eat wholesome food, a 
change like no other has been made in the Elementary Cycle kiosk, “Yummeries”. 

Gone are the sugary drinks and chocolate bars! 

Prepared daily, fresh juices, nourishing snacks and healthful deserts will be available as 
of Monday, January 14, 2019 in Yummeries! 

Please help your child foster a love for 
healthy eating so that it becomes a 
lifestyle. Together we can raise a fit 
generation. 

Eat Well! Live Swell! 

N.B. Chicken and tuna sandwiches from the school cafeteria are still available. 
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